

Members of the Cockatrice Quilters finish off their recent project. Left to right: Hermione Dumas, Sue Blazdell, Hilary Thrupp, Bee Green and lill Rowles

Andover's latest charity for hospice care home service, the Kathy Cox Memorial Appeal, will benefit from the talent of a group of ladies from Wherwell who have designed and made a patchwork quilt to be raffled later this year.

OH

HE

HE

T

IN

KEE

TH

HOE

SIR

VLE

NE

gh L river

PE

RODU

DRM

REO

16:

With help and instruction from Hilary Thrupp, a member of the London Quilters' Guild, the Cockatrice Quilters have spent the past three months creating a beautiful single-size bed cover, the carefully blended colours of which will brighten up any home.

Tickets are now on sale for the raffle which will take place at the White Lion, Wherwell, on 8 September. The proceeds will be divided between the Memorial Appeal and Wherwell Playing Fields Committee.